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 Shell Oil Company 
4582 S. Ulster St. Parkway 
Suite 1400 
Denver, CO 80237 
(303) 222-6348 
Darci.Sinclair@Shell.com 
 
    August 23, 2010 

 
The Honorable Ray LaHood 
Secretary of Transportation 
Department of Transportation 
400 Seventh Street, S.W. 
Room 10200 
Washington, D.C. 20590 
 
Dear Secretary LaHood, 
 
As a natural gas operator in Sublette County, Wyoming, Shell supports the Wyoming Wildlife 
Corridors TIGER proposal designed to prevent accidents on Hwy. 191 near Pinedale, WY.  From 
what we know about this project, we strongly believe it will increase transportation safety and 
protect the abundant wildlife in the area. 
 
At Shell, safety is a core value.  Saving human lives is an imperative, and in Wyoming protecting our 
world-class wildlife resources must also be a priority.  This project’s goals are clearly aligned with our 
efforts to make safety a daily part of our lives whether it’s at work or in the community.  They are 
also consistent with our extensive efforts to mitigate impacts to wildlife and conserve crucial wildlife 
habitat and migration corridors.   
 
We believe this proposal represents a proven conservation method that will result in safety 
improvements on our roads for our employees, their families and this community.  Coupled with 
our ongoing wildlife mitigation strategies on the Pinedale Anticline, the project offers a collaborative 
approach for wildlife preservation that will help ensure that we are able to continue to develop vital 
energy for the country. 
 
Thank you for considering this proposal.  We ask that you fully fund the Wyoming Wildlife Corridor 
project. 
 
Regards, 
 
 
 
Darci Sinclair 
Sr. Communications Specialist, US Rockies 
 
Cc: John B. Eddins, WYDOT District Engineer 
      Jim Latta, Wyoming Highway Commission 


